
                                                             Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál  
New Inn, Cashel, 

   Co. Tipperary  
E25 VH05  
Phone (052) 7462122  

        15/2/23 

 

To Parents of 5th & 6th class 

 

Dear Parents, 

On Wednesday 22nd February we will travel by bus to the Helix in Dublin for the FÍS film awards. It 

promises to be a great day out. 

We will leave at 9am from the school car park and hope to be back by 4.30pm. Children should bring a  

packed lunch and a drink with them. They will not need to bring money. 

Children should wear their school ½ zips or school jumper and dark coloured pants 

 

Mobile phones are not permitted. The school will take photos on the day and will forward them to 

you. 

The Festival will be live streamed and they will send out the link the day before which we will pass on 

to you so that everyone can enjoy the day. 

 

 

Yours sincerely. 

 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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